
Georgina Fire Rescue Services along with Stay Strong Georgina campaign brings you another great program 
- Chalk one up for fire safety! Special thank you to Canadian Tire for the generous donation of chalk to help 
make this program possible. Be sure to share your awesome chalk creations using #staystronggeorgina 
#GeorginaFirePrevention #Chalkoneupforfiresafety #GeorginaFire 

How to Participate
• Chalk One Up for Fire Safety packages still available. First-come-first-serve basis.
• Sign up deadline has been extended to June 10, 2020! Email Kailee at  

khouter@georgina.ca with your name and address. 
• We ask that you respect social distancing and give us a friendly wave from the window.
• Once your chalk fire safety messages and art is complete, email a picture to khouter@georgina.ca to be 

entered to win a pizza dinner for the family. 
• Submissions will be accepted until Monday, June 15, 2020.

Chalks ready, set, draw! Using the chalk provided, share a safety message, draw your escape plan or simply 
thank our emergency services workers

Step 1: Review handouts from the Georgina Fire and Rescue Services
Step 2: Test your smoke alarms to make sure they are working
Step 3: Practise your home escape plan with your entire family
Step 4: Once you know your escape plan and meeting spot, Sparky wants to see it! Use the chalk provided 

to draw your escape plan nice and BIG! You can even include some spring safety tips in your 
drawing. Things like: Check for overloaded or damaged extension cords, check and clean furnace 
filters, test your smoke and carbon monoxide alarms, ensure you are checking your laundry lint vent 
every load!

Step 5: Email your pictures to khouter@georgina.ca for Sparky to see! 
Sparky will choose one lucky family to receive a free pizza 
dinner! Submissions will be accepted until Monday, 
June 15, 2020. Do not forget to share on social media using 
the hashtags #staystronggeorgina #GeorginaFirePrevention 
#Chalkoneupforfiresafety #GeorginaFire 

Chalk One Up for Fire Safety

#StayStrongGeorgina

Special thanks to for the generous donation of chalk to help make this program possible. 
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